
President: Darren McAlpine 
 
1st Vice: Gary Hagemann 
 
2nd Vice: Rob Nahmensen 
 
3rd Vice: Bill Petersen 
 
Secretary: LaNette Thorson 
 
Treasurer: Debbie McAlpine 
 
Board of Directors: 
Joyce Thorson 
Bill Petersen 
Donald Oestreich 
Dennis Massey 
 
Lion Tamer: 
Judy Mattson 
 
Tail Twister: 
Renee Lahr 
 
Membership: 
Paul Schmitz 
Renee Lahr 
Gary Hagemann 
 
Immediate Past President: 
Terry Thorson 

Serving our community for 35 years 

     
 

 
 

WEWEWEWE    ””””GET TOGET TOGET TOGET TO””””    SERVESERVESERVESERVE     
 

 
 

 
  

 

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS  

 
We would like to thank PDG Paul Hansen for installing our new officers for the 
upcoming year 2013-2014.  Thank you to the officers and members who attended the 
meeting.  We know that some of our incoming officers had to work or were out of town, 
but where were the rest of you? 
 
GOOD NEIGHBOR DAYS 
No report yet.  The final numbers will be available soon. 
 

Meetings 

Our first meeting this month is August 1st at 7:00. This will be a potluck meal. 
 
Our second meeting is Thursday, August 15th.  This also will be a potluck meal. 
 
Dues 

Dues for 2013-2014 are now due.  The dues are $55.00 for an individual and $90.00 for 
a family membership.  Please pay them if you have not done so.  Please. 
 

Raffle 
Our raffle tickets are in and they will be available at the August 1st meeting.  The 
proceeds for the raffle will help support our scholarship fund.  So if we could get every 
Lion in our club to volunteer to sell some tickets, this would be a successful raffle.  So 
let’s get out there and sell!    The drawing will take place on Sunday, December 8th at our 
Breakfast with Santa Buffet.  Contact Lion Terry for more information and or tickets. 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Any ideas for a fundraiser?  Corn feed?  Hot dish supper?   

 
 

Links       

Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org 
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If you would like anything included in the newsletter you have to let us know. 
Email: lions@hllions.org or mail to Howard Lake Lions PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349. 

 
 

 
 
 

Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in August:   
Charles Paschke (1); Tim Oberpriller (13). 
 

 
 
 

For all you members who are on facebook we now have a facebook page. Search for Howard Lake 
Lions Club and Like us, and then tell your friends.  Let’s see how many Likes we can get!! 
 

 
 

 
 
The Monticello Lions have extended an invitation to their Lions Brewfest on Saturday, 
August 17, 2013.  It will be held on the banks of the Mississippi at West Bridge Park 
in Monticello.  Advance tickets are $25.00 and can be purchased from PDG Larry 
Kounkel or on their website at http://www.montilionsbrewfest.com/ .   Tickets at the 
gate are $35.00.   
 

 

 

 

 

If you have an e-mail address and you are receiving the newsletter via USPS, 

could we update our records so that you can receive the newsletter by e-mail?  

This will save the club some money.  Thanks! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


